
Tēnā koe Craig 

Request for Information – Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 

(LGOIMA) 1987 

 

We refer to your official information request dated 5 February 2022, to the Department of 

Internal Affairs. Your request was transferred to Hutt City Council on 18 February 2022, in 

accordance with section 12(b)(i) and (ii) of the LGOIMA.   

 

You have requested “… all information and communications relating to the purchase of Lot 17 

Deposited Plan 53765 Wellington Land District WN24C/73 by Campbell Barry and others.” 

 

The Council’s website contains material that is relevant to your request, that is already publicly 

available. I specifically refer to the following: 

• www.huttcity.govt.nz/people-and-communities/news/archive-wainuiomata-north-

statement-of-clarification 

• Proactive Release of LGOIMA 2020: Stuff article on Wainuiomata North 

 

Please review the above documents. If the information you require is not included in this 

material, please advise us specifically what information you wish Council to provide you with.   

 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this response. 

Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or 

freephone 0800 802 602. 

 

Please note that this letter may be published on the Council’s website. 

 

 

Nāku noa, nā  

 

 
 

Susan Sales 

Senior Advisor, Official Information and Privacy 

7 March 2022 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Craig Innes 

fyi-request-18463-d8740d28@requests.fyi.org.nz 
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